
Planning Application Ref 2018/01408/FUL 

Former Comprehensive School, Aberthin Road, Cowbridge

Objection

We share many of the concerns raised by residents on the planning application detailed 

above. 

In summary:

1. We believe that this is massive overdevelopment of the site which is illustrated by 

the proposal to build more than double the number of homes allocated to the site in 

the Local Development Plan (LDP).

2. It will have a severe adverse effect on the properties at New Forest View and 

Millfield Drive.

Geoff Cox Hunter Jarvie

Members for Cowbridge Ward Vale of Glamorgan Council


